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PRAYER & GUIDANCE  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 
 

As a church, prayer is a vital part of our ministry. If you or 

someone you know is in need of prayer, you can contact 

Pastor Norm or any of the Church Leadership. 

You can also connect with any of our outreach platforms 

listed below: 

Yvonne is the Prayer Chain Coordinator. If 

you would like to be part of this vital 

ministry, please email 

diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca to be added 

to the list. 

If you have a prayer request, please email 

diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca or call the 

church office. 

We also have Prayer group page on 

Facebook called:  

Prayer and Guidance 

 If you would like to join, you can email our 
Social Media Director, 

at: social@hillviewchurch.ca 

Prayer 

Time 

Prayer Time 

When: Thursday Mornings at 10am 

Where: At the church, in the 

basement, in the fireside room. 

The chat function for Livestream 

will be available from 10am to 

10:20am. 

mailto:diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca
mailto:diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca


THIS & THAT 
 

         

 
Thank you for your interest in our library materials this past 

year.  Please remember to sign out any materials that you take, 
including DVDs, books or CDs, especially from the display shelf in the 
foyer.   We have had some materials go missing (all the Veggie Tales 
DVDs and several books).  Please check your shelves and return any 

items that you are finished with.  All the best in 2022. 
~ Barb 

Please note: The Church office is open Tuesday to Friday from 9am to 
Noon 

The following publications are available on line: 
 

The Mill Woods Mosaic: Millwood Mosaic 
CITY LIGHT NEWS: Light News 

 

 

 
December 2021 - February 2022  

          Standard print is available at the Resouce Centre 

Coffee time 

 

 

THIS & THAT 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are visiting with us or have a prayer request, 

please fill out the Welcome card or Prayer 

Encouragement card available in the pew and drop 

it in the offering basket at the sanctuary entrance. 

We would like to connect with you. 

 

All Bible Studies 
Postponed until the New Year 

  Group 
Postponed until the New Year 

http://www.mwmosaic.ca/
http://www.lightmagazine.ca/
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=pencil+clip+art&view=detailv2&&&id=4EB58C346054EC1D5BF97B649B70BD217BA54F5F&selectedIndex=6&ccid=oRoosgD6&simid=608021199082491792&thid=JN.9wCOzAmx5aG4bRpbFqFfvQ

